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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250
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Attention: David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

RE: UE-090698 PacifiCorp’s Petition to Modify the Service Standards Program

Dear Mr. Danner:

On May 7, 2009 PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power, (“PacifiCorp” or the “Company”) filed
a Petition to Modify its Service Standards Program. Upon further review, the Company
has decided not to request to modify the Service Standards Program in Washington at this

time. PacifiCorp hereby requests to withdraw this petition.

Informal inquiries regarding this filing can be directed to Cathie Allen, Regulatory
Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934.

Sincerely,

Catrn K802y Jon_

Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation

Deborah Reynolds, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

ce:
Sarah Shifley, Assistant Attorney General, Public Counsel Section



